Our Ref: Route 186 Your Ref: MH/186/0309

Mr Peter Bradley
Head of Stakeholder Engagement
Transport for London
Surface Transport
11th Floor – Zone B2
Palestra
197 Blackfriars Road
London SE1 8NJ

8 April 2009

Dear Peter

Route 186

Thank you for your letter asking us to comment on your proposals.

We note your comments on this service and welcome the proposed change. One of the many proposed benefits of this new route will be increased access for patients travelling to Northwick Park Hospital from the new area that will be served.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your proposals. If you have any queries on this response please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Donoghue Committee Administrator & Bus Policy Assistant

Tel: 020 7726 9966 Fax: 020 7505 9003

Email: mark.donoghue@londontravelwatch.org.uk